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Newsletter – 1st March 2024 

Cylchlythyr – 1st Mawrth 2024 

 

Value for this half term is Responsibility 

 

 

Gwerth yr hanner tymor hwn yw Cyfrifoldeb 
 

 
INSET DAYS 

Friday 24th May 2024 

mailto:Garntegschool.office@torfaen.gov.uk
http://www.garntegprimary.co.uk/


   
 

   
 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Friday 19th July 2024 
 

 

March Diary 

 
 

Easter Egg Hunt – Message from the School Council 

We will be having an Easter Egg Hunt on Friday 15th March 2024. If you would like your child to 

take part, please can you send £1 by Wednesday 13th March 2024. 

 

Easter Disco Day 

We can’t wait to celebrate the Easter festivities with our Easter Disco on Thursday 21st March. 

Pupils will receive treats and drinks at the disco and are welcome to wear party clothing.  

 

Easter Parade 

Our Easter Parade will be on Wednesday 20th March 2024. Pupils can win prizes for best Easter 

headgear and Easter craft designs.  

 

Egg-Citing Easter Raffle    

We’re thrilled to announce the launch of our egg-citing Easter 

Raffle at Garnteg Primary School! 

We would be very grateful for any Easter egg donations, if you or 

a company you know can donate any prizes, they would be greatly 

received.  



   
 

   
 

 

Raffle Ticket Sales: You should have received two strips of tickets per child at 50p per strip, 

please return them with your child’s name and class written on the back as soon as possible.  

 

Raffle Drawing: The much-anticipated raffle will take place on Thursday 21st March.  

 

All funds raised from this will directly contribute to resources for our children. Your generosity 

and participation are greatly appreciated. 
 
 

Vacancy for Parent Governor  
  

Would you like to be more involved in your child’s education?  If so, why not consider becoming a 

school governor.  All schools have places for Parent Governors, and we currently have a vacancy of 

2 of these positions at Garnteg Primary, if you are interested, please contact the school office 

for a nomination form.  Governors make decisions about many aspects of the school including the 

curriculum, staffing and the school’s finances.  This role is essential to the education of children 

in the Borough of Torfaen so please consider applying.  In case you feel a little apprehensive 

about the responsibilities of the role the Education Achievement Service for SE Wales (EAS) 

offer training to assist you.  

Please click on the following link for further information.  

 https://sites.google.com/hwbcymru.net/school-governors/could-you-be-a-school-governor  
 
 

Nursery April Intake 2024 

Croeso I Meithrin am Ysgol Gynradd Garnteg!   

We are looking forward to welcoming our Nursery intake for April 2024.  

We look forward to meeting parents / carers and the children at our settling in and information 

sharing event on Wednesday 20th March at 3:30pm. You will have the opportunity to meet the 

Nursery team, spend time in the setting and access information as well as enjoying refreshments.   

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsites.google.com%2Fhwbcymru.net%2Fschool-governors%2Fcould-you-be-a-school-governor&data=05%7C02%7CSharron.Williams%40torfaen.gov.uk%7Cb2bfb471ea634f9c31ce08dc36b5de26%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638445401944418858%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mG%2F%2B0gXLQZpsLcQPLRAAp4PiEQTfHXsl6FjqcXF0tpA%3D&reserved=0


   
 

   
 

      We will be holding a wellbeing workshop on Monday 4th March 

2024 from 9am – 10:30 am. Details are below. If you would like to 

register, visit https://signup.com/go/HttUPPO   
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Consultations 

On Tuesday 12th March and Wednesday 13th March we will be 

holding parent consultations. More details will be announced soon. 

As usual there will be Usbourne books in the hall selling and taking 

orders of some amazing books that will make great Easter gifts. 

Details are on the attached flyer. 
 

. 

 

 

World book Day 

World book day is Thursday 7th March 2024. 

Children are invited to dress up as their favourite 

book character or in bright coloured clothes and bring 

their favourite book.  

 

Red Nose Day 2024  

Red nose day is Friday 15th March 2024. Children are 

invited to dress in red if you wish. 

 
School Menu 

Our Autumn/Winter Menu is below. Next week is Week 3 

https://signup.com/go/HttUPPO


   
 

   
 

 
 

NDANCE  

 

Attendance Winners 19th –23rd February 2024 
Congratulations to Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks who were Foundation phase attendance winners 
for the second week running with 97.8 % and congratulations to Dosbarth 9 Mr Phillips who 

were Key Stage 2 attendance winners also for the second week with 98.4% 
 

WELL DONE!         DA IAWN! 
 

This week’s attendance figures are 

Year 
% 

Overall 
Class Percentage Year 

% 

Overall 
Class 

 

Percentage 

Nursery 82.7 0 82.7 
3 96 

6 97.2 

Reception 94.7 
1 98.5 7 94.8 

2 90.8 
4 92.3 

8 86.8 

Year 1 85.1 
3 88.6 9 98.4 

4 88.9 
5 93.7 

10 90.4 

Year 2 94.7 
5 93.2 11 96.8 

  
6 91.1 

12 93.1 

    13 88.9 

Statutory School age attendance for the year, to date is 92.4% 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Seren Yr Wythnos 2024 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 
Class  Seren  

Yr Wythnos 

Nursery – Mrs Attewell AM – Toby 

PM - Samuel 
Dosbarth 7 – Mrs Rogers Whole class 

Dosbarth 1 – Mr Tully Oakley Dosbarth 8 – Miss Channing Whole class 

Dosbarth 2 – Miss Dalton Lily Dosbarth 9 – Mr Phillips Leo 

Dosbarth 3 – Miss Brown Whole class Dosbarth 10 – Mrs Ngwenya Tyler 

Dosbarth 4 – Miss Brooks Lacey Dosbarth 11 – Mrs Messore Whole class 

Dosbarth 5 – Mr Key Amelia Dosbarth 12 – Mrs Lee Leigha 

Dosbarth 6 – Miss Williams Whole class Dosbarth 13 Parker-Evans Poppy 



   
 

   
 

Nursery – Dydd Dewi Hapus! We have had a Bendigedig week preparing and celebrating St David’s Day for our 

Eisteddfod! 😊 A Big da Iawn to everyone for taking part. You all looked Amazing in your costumes. Have a lovely 

weekend all.      

 

Dosbarth 1 & 2 – What a wonderful week we have shared Derbyn. This week we have had great success for our 

School Eisteddfod. A big diolch all parents and carers, the craft entries this year were astonishing! The children's 

work this year was of a very high quality and we were really pleased to share in their celebration in the hall where all 

classes sung and spoke beautifully in front of the phase. Gwaith da Blant! 

 

Dosbarth 3 – Bendegedig pawb! Dosbarth tri have all wowed us with their amazing effort in their entries for the 

Eisteddfod and during practise for their class assembly this week. The children have all worked extremely hard and 

we’re proud of their continuing effort towards their work. Just a friendly reminder that on Thursday 7th March it is 

world book day, and the children have their class assembly performance in the afternoon. We look forward to 

welcoming you in to see our performance. Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Dosbarth 4 & 5 – Bendegedig Pawb! You have had an incredible week where you have worked so hard on your 

Esitedfodd. We had a fantastic time celebrating over two days in school and your entries were exceptional. Thank 

you for your continued support at home with home school events. A friendly reminder that World Book Day is the 7th 

of March. Children are welcome to come into school dressed as their favourite character from a book. Have a lovely 

weekend. 

 

Dosbarth 6 & 7 – Bendegedig pawb. You have blown us away with your work this week for our Eisteddfod. We had a 

super 2 days celebrating with the other children in the school. Next week the children are invited to dress up as 

their favourite character for world book day on 7th March. Have a lovely week. 

 

Dosbarth 8 & 9 – Dydd Dewi Hapus! 😊  What a busy week we’ve all had – filled with exceptional effort from 

each and every one of you, with all of your wonderful Eisteddfod entries. We’ve really enjoyed celebrating with you 

over the last two days and hope you’ve had a lovely time too. Just a reminder that Thursday 7th March is World Book 

Day and children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite character from a book. Have a lovely 

weekend and we look forward to seeing you Monday for another week of wonderful learning.  

 

Dosbarth 10 & 11 – Dydd Dewi Hapus! What a fantastic week we have had – you have all worked incredibly hard 

with your Eisteddfod entries and we have enjoyed celebrating all of them. You have also done really well in your 

second swimming sessions this week and we are so proud of you all! A reminder that Thursday 7th March is World 

book day, children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character.  Have a wonderful weekend!         

 

Dosbarth 12 & 13 – Diolch yn fawr iawn for all the wonderful work you have put into Eisteddfod  Da iawn blant! 

We will keep working towards the upcoming Pontypool eisteddfod where we know you will shine! Have a lovely 

weekend! 

 

Class 
Target by end 

of year 

Current 

percentage  
to date 



   
 

   
 

3 95 89.9 

4 94 95.3 

5 94 91.2 

6 93 92.7 

7 95 91.1 

8 95 92.6 

9 95 94.4 

10 93 90.3 

11 93 93.2 

12 95 92.7 

13 95 93.9 
 

 

Mrs Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 


